
P.S./I.S. 104 – P.T.A. General Membership Meeting Minutes

June 24, 2021
Opening: The meeting was called to order at 6:31pm by P.T.A. President Janine at which time the meeting’s agenda and the minutes of the May 27, 2021 meeting were distributed. 

Secretary’s Minutes: Upon a motion duly made and seconded the minutes of the May 27, 2021 PTA General Meeting were unanimously approved. 

*Meeting will be recorded.*

Principal’s Report:

· Thanked PTA for putting time and dedication for all these years, especially this year. Very unusual year – very thankful for caring parents in SLT and PTA. Wishing a wonderful summer.
· Things are always changing. Hopefully more people will be vaccinated over the summer.

· Make sure you are connected to PupilPath. Please check PupilPath over the summer for breaking news/alerts.
· Report cards will be posted the last day of school.

· Please update contact info to keep in touch.

· Summer Rising – advocating for more seats in 264.

· Graduation moved to our school in 2 ceremonies on Monday – allowing more families to access.

· G&T – incoming Kindergarten will be notified on 6/21. We will monitor for available seating over the summer. 6th Grade is full. Please be patient – we are doing things according to waitlist. Once we are sure about the restrictions, we will adjust seating according to the Chancellor.
· Website – we are not in the building this summer. We are closed – no in-person tour. There will be a virtual tour posted on website.

· Construction Update: Very little done this year due to COVID. Boilers will be replaced. Schoolyard space will be compromised but we are hopeful to get the kids outdoors according to guidelines.

· Please feel free to email me if you have any questions.

Election Results:
Treasurer: Nicole Chen Kwan
Treasurer, India Sneed, thoroughly explained the Proposed Budget while sharing screen.

Lunch Forms: Please fill out the “lunch forms” starting July 2nd. Please give us a fighting chance to be a Title 1 school for funding. We strive for 100% of the forms!

Janine introduced and welcomed new members of the PTA Board.

New PTA Co-President, Wanda

· Super-excited! Terrified at first, but now very ready.
· Aim to keep fun events to welcome parents into a new school year.
Have a safe and healthy summer!
There being no further business the meeting was closed at 7:00pm.
Respectfully Submitted, Diana Mac-Lau, Recording Secretary

